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January 5th, 2021 
 
Barbara Ross & Linda Boring 
San Jose Project Linus 
1240 Hanchett Avenue 
San Jose, CA 95126 

 
Dear Barbara & Linda, 

Thank you! We are honored and humbled by your thoughtful gift to Unity Care! We are 

sincerely grateful for the time you and your volunteers spent making beautiful, warm 

blankets for our foster youth to enjoy during Christmas. Your gifts will help give our 

foster youth a brighter holiday season! We cannot thank you enough for sharing the 

spirit of the season with our foster youth. 

For over 27 years Unity Care has served thousands of foster youth and families across 

Northern California. As we celebrate our accomplishments, we are humbly aware that 

there is still much work to be done. 

As you know, we believe that every young person can build a successful future, despite 

the trauma associated with spending years in the foster care system. When they come 

to Unity Care and are safely housed, they can then focus on healing from the traumas of 

the past and work on learning life skills, finishing school, setting career goals, and 

building a self-reliant future. Your gift will help us make it so! 

Thank you again for your caring, trust, and belief in the potential of the youth and young 

adults we are honored to serve. We are so grateful for your support and God Bless! 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
André Chapman 
Founder and CEO 
 
 

 
 
 

 




